
 

 

 
 

 
     

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

   

 

      

   

 

    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Agincourt Village Community Association 
avcatoronto@gmail.com 

www.avcatoronto.ca 
Twitter: @avcatoronto Instagram: /avcatoronto 

March 19, 2024 

City Council re: IA 16.1 New Linear Park for Scarborough in Review 

It is with great anticipation that Scarborough residents hope to realize the use of the elevated structures 

of the “no longer in use” Scarborough Rapid Transit right of way. 

We look forward to City Staff exploring the potential for the adaptive reuse of the elevated track area as 

a linear park. 

Think of the opportunity for green space for residents of the anticipated condominium intensification in 

the Scarborough Civic Centre area. 

Think of the eventual opportunity for Toronto residents to cycle between Kennedy Subway Station and 

Scarborough Town Centre. 

Think of the opportunity for Scarborough artisans to display their talent and open kiosks along this 

linear elevated park area. 

The opportunities are endless! 

Dreams can become reality for the Scarborough Skywalk with City Council and City Staff support. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rhoda Potter President & Executive 

Agincourt Village Community Association 

www.avcatoronto.ca
mailto:avcatoronto@gmail.com

